
TAYLOR FAMILIES
YOU CAN NOW CALL YOUR
CHILD'S SCHOOL USING AN

INTERPRETER!

STEP 3
When the school secretary greets you simply

say the language you are comfortable

speaking, for example: “Spanish”

STEP 4
The secretary will place you on hold for a

few minutes and call our interpreter line.

Please do not hang up. Wait for the

secretary’s return!

STEP 5
Now you are in a conference call! Once the

interpreter is on the line, please explain the

reason for you call

STEP 1
Please, dial NBPS number 508-997-4511

It’s as easy as performing 5 simple steps

STEP 2
Dial your child's school extension Ext. 58550

You can repeat this process as many times as needed. 

It’s a resource given for the parents to communicate with the school staff.


